
 

 
(Post This As A Class 1 Notice) 

 
 
 

Town of Byron 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF BYRON COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE 2040 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Town of Byron Plan Commission will hold a public 
hearing on the proposed adoption of the Town of Byron Comprehensive Plan Update 
2040.  The public hearing will be held on May 24, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. at the Town Hall at 
N3097 Hwy 175, Byron WI.  The Byron Town Board of will take action on the proposed 
adoption of the Town of Byron Comprehensive Plan Update 2040 at their monthly board 
meeting on June 13, 2017. 
 
The Comprehensive Plan Update is a statement of public policy concerning the 
conservation and development of the Town.  The plan provides a guide to where future 
growth and development should occur over the next 20 years.  When the Town makes 
future decisions concerning land use development, the plan will be consulted.  The plan 
inventories and analyzes the Town’s physical setting, natural features, land use, 
population figures, economics, housing stock, transportation, and community facilities.  
Using these inventories and the plan’s goals and strategies, a preferred land use plan for 
the Town of Byron was developed. 
 
For additional information, please contact Mary Laudolff, Town Clerk at (920) 375­6119 
or by email at clerk@townofbyron.com.  Written comments can be submitted to Mary 
Laudolff, Town Clerk at N3438 Maple Lane Fond du Lac, WI 54937 before or at the 
public hearing. 
 
Copies of the proposed Town of Byron Comprehensive Plan Update 2040 are available 
for review at the following locations: 
 

 Byron Town Hall, N3097 Hwy 175, Byron WI; 

 Fond du Lac Public Library, 32 Sheboygan St., Fond du Lac, WI 54935; 

 Brownsville Public Library, 379 W Main St, Brownsville, WI 53006; 

 Lomira Quad/Graphics Community Library, 427 South Water Street, Lomira WI 
53048; 

 Oakfield Public Library, 130 N. Main Street, Oakfield, WI 53065; and 

 Comprehensive Plan Website at http://www.ecwrpc.org/programs/comprehensive-
planning/town-of-byron/. 

 
Requests from persons with disabilities who need assistance to participate in this 
meeting or hearing should be made to the Town Clerk at (920) 375­6119 with as 
much advance notice as possible. 
 
 
 
 
 


